Winter Fair

Our Winter Fair will take place on Friday 15" December at 3.25pm in
the school hall. Entrance will be via the Main Entrance.

This year we are charging an entrance fee which includes a free drink
of tea/coffee and a mince pie for adults and a drink of juice and a
Giscuit/mince pie for children. The entrance fee will be £1.00 for
adults and sop for children. All children must be accompanied by an
adult.

At the fair theve will be a variety of stalls selling toys, books, bric-a
brac, cakes, a tombola, games and of course
Santa will be in his grotto!!

"We would be grateful for donations of unwanted gifts, toys, books,
toiletries, chocolates, bottles and cakes.

Childiren can come to school dressed in their own clothes in exchange

for:

Chocolate for the chocolate tombola on Monday 4" December

A bottle or toiletries for the tombola on Monday 11" December




